
COMMENT LETTER

January 10, 2025

ICI Comment Letter Requesting an
Extension to Compliance Dates
The Investment Company Institute submitted a Comment Letter to Chair Gary Gensler to
request an extension to the compliance dates for Fund Names Rule Amendment by a
minimum of 18 months and base the compliance date on a fund’s fiscal year-end.

Read more in the comment letter.
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